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I believe our state can do better for our LGBTQI community than conversion therapy. 

Conversation therapy is an outdated, harmful and cruel intrusion into LGBTQI lives. 

Please support this bill, which not only respects the LGBTQI community, but also 

strengthens our state by ensuring a voice to all Oregonians.  

Thank-you, Stephanie Brell, LCSW CADCI  


